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Policy Report: P&R 07-20 
2020 Remote Control Mower 
 
This is for the purchase of a remote control mower for the Parks and Storm Water Operations 
departments to enhance the safety of employees in mowing remote access areas.   Funding is available 
in the CIP Sales Tax fund and in the Storm Water Operations department within the Sewer Fund. 
 
Staff recommends approval of the purchase from HGAC in an amount not to exceed $58,989. 
 


